
This year's route is a loop which is a little over 5K.  The arrows indicate the direction that best gives us 
visibility for our cause.  If the route is too long we suggest that you turn left on Ruger from Randall and 
turn back to the church on Harmony.  

The police department has asked that we stay on the sidewalks on the left side of the roads for our 
safety and the safety of others.  If it gets too crowded for you at the beginning, we suggest that you take 
one of the side streets to Ruger and then back over to Randall.  Remember that this is not a race...it is 
meant to be a fundraiser for a great cause and a fun community activity.

Thank you so much for participating in this year's CROP Hunger Walk.  Please be sure to check back in 
when you finish.


2025 Janesville Area CROP Hunger Walk

Sunday, April 27


Registration 1:00 p.m.

Start at 1:30 p.m.


Cargill United Methodist Church

2000 Wesley Avenue


Janesville, WI


